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Bryant, Shellie (Clerks)

From: City Council
Sent: September 24, 2018 8:06 AM
To: City Council
Subject: Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

Submitted on Monday, September 24, 2018 - 08:05 
Submitted by anonymous user: 67.225.22.237 
Submitted values are: 
 
Date: Monday, September 24, 2018 
To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 
First Name: Mary 
Last Name: Scissons 
Email:  
Address:  Madden Ave 
City: Saskatoon 
Province: Saskatchewan 
Postal Code:  
Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable):   
Subject: Saskatoon Farmers' Market 
Meeting (if known): City Council 
Comments: 
I'm writing to express my support of the Saskatoon Farmers' Market. As someone who has supported the SFM 
for years and developed relationships with producers, I feel that not renewing their lease puts this aspect of 
Saskatoon and surrounding communities' food producers' connection to Saskatoon residents at risk. Please re-
consider your decision not to renew the SFM's lease.  
 
Respectfully, Mary Scissons 
Attachments:  
 
 
The results of this submission may be viewed at: 
https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/258166 
 
 




